

Dear Centennial Discovery Link Families:

My name is Michaela Hensel, the new Program Specialist at Centennial! I've had the pleasure of meeting many of you and I am looking forward to an exciting school year! I'm a returning to the Department of Extended Learning after taking a year off to stay at home with my two kiddos.

Ms. Patricia, Mr. Edwin, Ms. Rose and I are very excited to serve your student for the 2018/19 school year. We have a great year planned and are working hard to make sure we are meeting your needs! This letter includes some key program information. Please read thoroughly.

- Your child will receive a healthy snack each afternoon.
- We will provide sunscreen daily to your child.
- We have a variety of themes and activities to explore each week:
 - Student voice and choice is a cornerstone of the program; themes are decided through student suggestions and interest.
 - Homework participation will be highly encouraged this year! Each group will have time to receive help from teachers as well as peers.
 - Each teacher has designated times throughout the month to encourage a *Love for Literacy*: this may include creative storytelling, book clubs, or story time.
- To access the building for pick up and drop off, enter the building through the cafeteria on the back northwest side of the building.
- If your child needs any special accommodations, please contact us immediately so we can ensure we are able to support your family as needed.
- Enrichments are available for all Centennial students and information on offerings will be released mid-to-late September.

If you have any additional questions or other information you would like to share with our staff please contact us at the information below.

Program Specialists:

Michaela Hensel at (720)424-8972 michaela hensel@dpsk12.org